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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:46 AM
To: 'Harvey Brodsky'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Dear Mr. Brodsky,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

(850) 413-6010 
 
From: Harvey Brodsky [mailto:roseainc@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 
 
Harvey Brodsky 
5401 Crystal Anne Drive 
West Palm Beach, FL 33417 
  
Docket number 160021-E1 
  
Dear Ms. Stauffer, 
  
I would like to register my objection to the FPL proposed rate hike. I understand that this raise hike equals a 23% rate hike
without any benefit to consumers. It is incredible for me to believe that $960 million of this raise will go to FPL 
shareholders and will provide them with at least a 11.5% return on equity. Outrageous to people like me. I am 72 years 
old and my wife has Stage IV breast cancer. Who needs the money more, the shareholders or people like me? If a 
corporation legitimately needs to raise money to cover expenses, that is acceptable. I understand that FPL stands to 
realize a profit in 2017 of 1.6 billion dollars. Isn't that enough! When will a time come when greed is replaced by 
compassion? Sadly the answer, I believe, is never. FPL is always sending emails saying what a wonderful and caring 
corporation they are. 
Their goodwill, which I always felt, is meaningless. 
  
Thank you, 
Harvey Brodsky 
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